From: Glenn Berry

To: NorfolkVanguard@pins.gsi.gov.uk

**Subject:** submission from Happisburgh PC 20011729

**Date:** 30 May 2019 20:09:15

Dear Planning Inspectorate

Please could we ask with respect that this project or the landfall part is put on hold do to the facts

It will be at leased 2 years later starting due to missing the bidding round.

A offshore ring main is being discussed at Ministerial level.

A offshore ring main is being looked into by The National Grid.

If a AC project can change to a DC project in a year and given the numbers of wind farms to come, in that 2 to 3 year hold up a off shore ring main could be in place saving North Norfolk the upheaval of these wind farm land fall sites and cabling across the county a be a major environmental improvement .

Yours faithfully Glenn Berry Chairman Happisburgh PC

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.

For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

From: Glenn Berry

To: NorfolkVanguard@pins.gsi.gov.uk

**Subject:** Fw: submission from Happisburgh PC 20012507

**Date:** 30 May 2019 20:34:56

Sorry first email sent with wrong interested party reference number please except this as the corrected submission from Happisburgh PC Glenn Berry Chairman Happisburgh PC